
On 12 and 13 May, the partners of Teaching Green project  
met in the wonderful and exquisite Italian city of
Florence for a two-day meeting to discuss the progress
of the project. The main topic of the meeting was the
development of the indicators for the outputs and
training courses in September and October. At the
meeting, the partners discussed the dissemination
activities and any future steps. 
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Have a look at the project’s Facebook group and website where new ideas and tools

will be regularly updated.

Follow us to keep posted on what is cooking! 
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During this month and after returning from the meeting in Florence, the partners have

organized and created the invitation letter for the LLTA in September and October in Spain
and Slovakia. 




From May to June: 

For More Information
teachinggreen.eu/

Facebook: Teaching Green International 

Instagram: @teachingreen.project


